
 

This Thursday’s end-of-year dance will be a Much Music video dance from 6:30-

9:00.  Admission is $5.   

 Grade eight students will be admitted at 6:30, whereas grade six and seven 

students will not be able to enter the dance until closer to 7:00.  This will 

allow some time for grade eights to take pictures inside. 

 Family of grade eights will be allowed into the dance to take pictures until 

grade six and seven students are admitted.  Adults who have not made 

arrangements with the school to chaperone will not be able to remain in 

the building throughout the dance.   

 If you are interested in chaperoning, please call the school at 432-2022 to 

provide your name for our list.  Chaperones should be at the school a short 

time prior to the opening of the doors.  As always, we appreciate any help 

you are able to offer. 


